Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please REFUSE the rezoning request R2019-0009 by applicant Dylan McGinty to expand his cannabis
grow in residential Redwood Valley. Please REFUSE the request to suspend the sunset provision. Please
UPHOLD LIMITS on cannabis in residential Redwood Valley. Redwood Valley is becoming a scary place
with growers already in neighborhoods. | live on East Rd. The home across from us has been shot into
(they grew) and a mile down East Rd someone died from a home invasion. (They grew.) Why would we
want to accommodate these growers demands to make our valley less safe?

Please protect the people of Redwood Valley with the zoning restrictions that are already in place.
Meg Coleman

Redwood Valley





